
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          15th December 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

NOTIFICATION OF ADDITIONAL YEAR 11 STUDY SUPPORT  

ON 4TH AND 5TH JANUARY 2018 

 

On Thursday 4th and Friday 5th January 2018 selected Year 11 students have been invited in to 

participate in additional classes to support progress towards next summer’s GCSE’s. The sessions 

will begin at 9am and students are expected to arrive promptly. The sessions will be finished by 

1.20pm. Some sessions will focus on the completion of outstanding Coursework while others will 

focus on areas of weakness in the mock exams. 

 

Your child has been invited to attend ______________ on the __________. 

 

Please ensure that they arrive promptly. Any non-attendance will be regarded as truancy. 

 

Thank you for helping us support your child through the new GCSE’s. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A O’Donoghue  
HEAD OF KEY STAGE 4 
 

                                                                                                    

 

 


